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‘(Letter to Dr.C.N.B.Camac) ; s:S¥éj 15th 07

(handwriting)
18, NORHAM GARDENS,
OXFORD.
Dear Camac
1 have sent on the prefac€ to Mr. Frowde without a word of correction.
1 nove had a remarkable series of letters agp intervals from young doctors about
the bock. .The other day I went to Hull and was much interested in the young
doctor & his wife. I sent them the book - a letter in reply said it had been
their comfort for more than a year.
1. am so glad to hear that you have a copy of the Rush book for me - many
thanks I shall prize it very highly.
Let me know if I can be of any help about your book
With love to the family
We are just back from B
Sincerely yours,
Wil. OSLER.



